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National Conference on Urban Entomology and Invasive 
Pest Ant Conference Call for Symposia 

 
 
TO:   Urban Entomologists 
 
FROM:  Erin Monteagudo, Program Chair 

2024 National Conference on Urban Entomology  
 
DATE:  July 11, 2023 
 
SUBJECT:  Call for NCUE & IPA Symposia 

 

The National Conference on Urban Entomology (NCUE) brings academia and industry 
together in the true spirit of cooperation to address urban economic and human health 
concerns. This conference, held every other year since 1986, offers a unique opportunity to 
share research and network with passionate professionals in the field of urban entomology. 
The joint NCUE and IPA Conference will be held May 19-22, 2024 at the Renaissance 
Riverview, Mobile AL. Symposia are now being accepted. The submission deadline is 
September 29, 2023. 

 
 
Samples of Previous Conference Symposia: 

 Invasive Ant Management 
 Commercialization of Pest Management 
 Peridomestic Cockroaches in Urban Environments 
 Remote Pest Monitors and Monitoring Technology 
 Public Health, Pests and People 
 IPM Strategies in Low Income Housing 
 Professional Credentialing 

 
Symposia Submission Form 
Include the following information in the body of an email or as a Word or pdf attachment and send 
to Erin Monteagudo at ncue.submissions@gmail.com. Submission Deadline is September 29, 
2023. 
 
1. Proposed symposium title 
2. Brief description/outline 
3. A tentative list of speakers, presentation titles, and proposed duration (either 1.5 or 2 

hours) 
4. An email and phone number for the organizer(s) 
 


